
 
 
August 8, 2022 
 
 
Dear 7th Grade Parents and Students: 
 
Welcome back to school as we begin the 2022 - 2023 school year.  My name is Teryl Todd, 
and I will be teaching 7th grade English.  I am excited to have your child in my class and to 
help them increase their reading, writing, and grammar skills.  It is my goal to create an 
interactive classroom to make learning fun.    
 
To keep you informed of what we are doing in class, I will be using the REMIND app.  If 
you wish to receive reminders about homework assignments, test dates, study guides, etc., 
please text @9977ee to 81010.  Next, I have included the QR code which links to my home 
page on the school’s website.  You can find class information here.   
 
To help me communicate with you, please complete the form below and return it by 
Friday, August 12.  Also, remember to read and sign the attached syllabus.  I am looking 
forward to a great year.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at 
ttodd@clarkecountyschools.org if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you,  
 
            

Teryl L. Todd 
7th Grade English - JMS 

            
 

7th Grade English 2022 - 2023 (Return only this bottom section.  You keep the top part.) 
 
 
Student’s Name ________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Name (printed) ______________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature _____________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s E-Mail Address _________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Phone ______________________________ 

mailto:ttodd@clarkecountyschools.org

